December 9, 1947
P, 0, Box o8
Cherlotte, N. C.

FRANCIS M. FITZZGERALD
GENERAL MANAGER

J. LAW EPPS
COMMERCIAL MANAGER

Mr, 8. R. Morss
Route #3

Bradford, Mass,
Dear Mr., Morss:

This letter will verify your reception report of
our test program over WGIV on the morning of December 7.

We eppreciate very much your report and will be glad
to hear from you when you pick up our station again.

Very truly yours,
STATION WGIV
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Tom Brandon
Chief Engineer
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CHARLOTTE, NORTH CAROLINA




